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[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

For inclusion in Public Comment
City Council Meeting 6-6-23
Discussion Item 1.
90 Day Review of the Downtown On-Street Parking Program
 
City Council:
From day-1, this parking program has been wrong for this city.
It has caused anger and resentment amongst the citizens, the business community and with
the City leaders who refuse to acknowledge this debacle for the mistake that it is and pull the
plug.
 
You allowed this program and the enormous costs because the downtown business owners
could not control the parking behavior of their employees. 
As a tax-paying citizen, I object to watching this program continuously draw from our City
resources.
Not only draw in financial resources, but in personnel as well.
 
This program has caused a serious divide between the City and the residents.
A divide that may never reconcile.
 
Please eliminate this program and help the citizens get back to their downtown.
 
Regards,
Jan Albin
 


